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Starlight Piecemakers’ 
Chapter Mee ng  

      

 Thursday, August 4, 2016 
  Doors open at 6:00 PM 

Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild 

Margaret E. Muegenburg, Interim Editor  

Quilt-A-Gram 
Day Chapter Mee ng 

 

Monday, August 1, 2016 
 

Mee ng and Program at 1:00 PM 

Ladies Art Company 
with Connie Chunn 

 

Ladies” Art Company was early on the quilt-
ing scene with quilt block patterns available 
through the mail. Our August Day Chapter 
speaker knows more about LAC than almost 
anyone in the quilt world. Connie Chunn has 
studied LAC for years and published A 
BLOCK TOOL with C&T several years ago. 
As she shares with us you will get a taste of 
the kind of information our predecessors had 
for their quilt making, 
 

Connie is a long time member of American 
Quilt Study Group. She is a thorough re-
searcher and generous speaker.  
 
Join us in August back in our regular meet-
ing space. 
 
                         Bettina Havig 

Traditional Meets Modern 
by Sarah J Designs 

 

What happens when a traditional quilter em-
braces a more modern design philosophy? Sa-
rah Maxwell talks about her journey as a self-
taught quilter who has embraced everything 
from brights to batiks to 1800s reproduction 
prints and how that has led to her current 
foray into fabric design as she presents a 
trunk show of her original quilts. 
 

Sarah has designed countless quilts that have 
been featured in magazines such as Mc Call’s 
Quilting, American Patchwork and Quilting 
and Quilts and More. Sarah has co-authored 
4 books published with Kansas City Star and 
her fifth book has just debuted with C&T 
Publishing. She is also the co-owner of  
Homestead Hearth, a destination quilt shop  
in Mexico, Mo. 
 

Sarah is now excited to turn her attention  
to fabric design. Hoping to meld her love of 
antique quilts and reproductions with a more 
contemporary aesthetic, Sarah’s designs  
blend the best of the past and the present.  
 

Don’t miss this fabulous trunk show presenta-
tion.  Her fabrics and quilts are sure to be in-
spiring. 
 

           Dawn Heese & Mona Stevenson 

Hello everyone, 
 

I’m Joyce Campbell, Day Chapter Program Di-
rector for 2016. You will be hearing from Betti-
na through October. Bettina is a very tough act 
to follow but with her mentoring I believe we 
will have a great year. 
 

If any of you have any input about what you 
would like at the Day Chapter meetings, please 
let one of us know.  We will try to accommodate 
you. 
 

Here’s to a great year,   Joyce Campbell 



Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilt-
ers’ Guild, a not-for-profit organization, estab-
lished in 1978, and dedicated to educating 
its members and the community in the art 
and appreciation of quilt making. 

2016-2017 BTQG Board of Directors 

Elected Officers:   

CEO Donna Puleo 573-808-6079 cell 

Vice CEO Margaret Muegenburg 573-234-7313  home 

Secretary Barbara Hawley 573-489-2065 cell 

Treasurer Willie Morris 573-424-1421 cell 

Day Chapter  
President 

Ustena Simenson 573-356-5915  cell 

Starlight Chapter 
President 

Irmgard Marsh 660-591-3223 cell 

Past CEO Mindy Smith 573-864-3936  cell 

Appointed Chairs:   

Day Chapter  
Program Chair 

Joyce Campbell 918-521-1534  cell 

Starlight Program 
Chair 

Mona Stevenson 573-698-2019 home 

Librarian Louise Bequette 660-651-0114 cell 

Historian Virginia Peterson 573-442-0042 home 

Service Project Vacant  

Newsletter Interim Margaret 
Muegenburg 

573-234-7313 home 

Webmaster Janet Hollandsworth 573-445-1073 home 

Membership Robin Heider 573-446-6254 home 

Retreat Susan Tharp 573-449-2004 home 

Quilt Show Mindy Smith 
Donna Puleo 

573-864-3936  cell 
573-808-6079  cell 

   

 

Checking Acct. Balance $13,443.87  

Money Market Account 1,034.10 

CDs (2) 10,868.48 

Total Combined Balance $25,346.45 

  
Number of Members June 30, 2016 166 
  

Fiscal Year Beginning Balance $13,106.23 

FYTD Income 20,357,62 
FYTD Expenses 20,029,98 

Checking Acct Bal 
As of 6/30/2016 

$13,443.87 
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Quilt-A-Gram 

BTQG July 2016 Board Meeting 
 

      No motions were acted upon. 

The Missouri River Quilt Guild 
 

The Missouri River Quilt Guild will be providing  
a Trunk Show for the Starlight Piecemakers  
Chapter in October. A variety of quilts will be 
shared, with information about their charity  
efforts and the types of programs they provide. 
 

Our members are welcome to attend 2 upcoming 
programs of that guild. The meeting location is  
the Masonic Lodge, Masonic Court, Jefferson 
City. As the dates approach an announcement 
about the events will be provided along with  
a possible car pool. 
 

“Kansas Troubles Trunk Show” and workshop  
has been scheduled for the  Missouri River Quilt 
Guild on September 20, 2016 starting at 6:30 pm. 
The presenter  for both events will be national  
presenter, Lynne Hagmeier . Lynne designs  
fabric and has published several books. Visitors 
are asked to pay only $5.00 at the door.  
 

“A Man’s View of Quilting” will be the topic on 
November 15, 2016 by Tony Munoz, President  
of the Kansas Quilt Organization. 
 

Bonne Femme Book group will meet August 16 
at DBRL, 1:00 p.m. The August title is tentatively 
A PEOPLE AND THEIR QUILTS by John Rice 
Irwin. This is non-fiction oral history with  
insights into the quilt makers of eastern Tennessee. 
  

Future titles will be discussed at the meeting. 
Please bring suggestions. 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

Submitted by  
Willie Morris 
July 11, 2016 



Contacts: Day chapter, Ustena Simenson, 573-356-5915, Starlight chapter, Irmgard Marsh, 660-591-3223, Board of Di-
rectors, Donna Puleo, 573-808-6079/ Newsletter, Interim Editor Margaret Muegenburg, 573-234-7313/ Bonne Femme book 
group, Bettina Havig, 449-1602/ Small Wonders, Karon Huggler, 443-7410/  Sassy Stitchers, Donna Burris, 474-4338/ 
Basic Quilting, Cor inne Remeika, 449-7574/  EZ2B Stitchers, Merril Winfield, 446-8676/  Modern Quilt, Judi Kirkpatrick, 
660-734-0358/ English Paper Piecing, Joan Westcott, 874-8160 / Civil War Group, Bettina Havig, 449-1602/Redwork, 
Myrna Powers, 445-0766 OR check directory for email addresses. * Indicates a closed group.  
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S U N  M O N  T U E  W E D  T H U  F R I  S A T  

 1 
Day Chapter  

Meeting 
1:00 pm Meeting 

and Program 
(no Sit and Sew) 

Fairview Methodist 
Church 

2 3 4 
Starlight Piecemakers  

Meeting 
6:00 pm Doors Open 
7:00 pm Meeting and 

Program 
Fairview Methodist 

Church 

5 6 

7 8 
6:00  PM Board of 
Directors Meeting 

DBRL Room A 

9 10 
Small Wonders   
1:00 PM DBRL 

11 
Sassy Stitchers 

9:30—11:30 
DBRL 

12 13 

14 15 
EZ2B Stitchers 
1:00—3:00 PM 

Quilt 4 U 

16 
Bonne Femme Book 

Group 
1:00 PM DBRL 

 
Modern Quilt 

Group—no meeting 

17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 
Civil War Group 

12:30 
Bettina Havig’s  Home 

1108 Sunset Lane 
 

Redwork Group 
Call Myrna Powers 

445-0766 

26 27 

28 29 30 
Paper Piecing 
1:00 PM DBRL 

31    
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                        CEO’s Message                                                                
         Donna Puleo 
 
I am thrilled to report our July Board meeting was energized by the 
most creative and positive mind set women I have ever had the 
pleasure to be a part of!  I don’t know everything, but I do know what 
I don’t know, and I am grateful to be surrounded by smart women 
who will help me learn the things I don’t know (try saying that 10 
times fast!).  We have a powerhouse of volunteers on the Board with 

the best interest of the Guild at heart.   
 

And…more good news, I am ecstatic to announce Marilyn Woolridge volunteered to 
be the 2016-17 newsletter editor!  Another example of a fearless woman that willing-
ly offered her time and talents.  Our dear Margaret finally gets a break after serving 
six years as our editor.  Margaret served for four consecutive years, had one year 
off and then served another two consecutive years.  And she was willing to continue 
until a new editor was named while serving as our Vice CEO.  Now that’s a strong 
woman!  So please join me in celebrating Margaret’s loyalty to her post as well as 
welcoming Marilyn to the Board.   
 

Now for a bit of housekeeping.  An updated membership form is included again in 
this edition of the newsletter for those members who haven’t had the opportunity to 
renew their membership.  It is also available on the website under the “members” 
tab.  In addition to both of those options, printed forms will be available at the Day 
Chapter and Starlight Piecemakers Evening Chapter meetings for August only. 
Membership Chair Robin Heider and her committee members will be on hand if you 
want to verify your current information   If you have any questions about the form, 
please contact our Treasurer and keeper of all forms, Willie Morris.  She’s a dandy!  
 

Willie is also your contact about any questions you might have about the quilt entry 
forms.  Please direct all of your questions about registering your quilt/s to Willie as 
she will have updated information, deadline registration dates as well as the 
forms.  As of this writing, we are approximately 75 days out from the quilt show so 
get those machines humming, fingers limbered up and express yourself through 
your quilts!  It’s going to be a fantastic show that will showcase all of your known 
and unknown talents.   
 

Summer’s lease hath all too short a date.—William Shakespeare 
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Hand to Heart Market News 
 

Hello Fellow Guild Members!   
 

Time sure has a way of marching 
on and the days are getting fewer before our Oc-
tober show.  We are excited about all the beauti-
ful things we have to sell and look forward to 
seeing what other lovely things you all have 
been working on for our market.   
 

If you have been saving magazines and  
books, we will be taking them during  
the August and September meetings 
 

Challenge items and items you made  
from the kits we offered need to be  
completed and brought to the  
September meetings. 
 

Myrna is ready to accept things for 
consignment sales. 
 

Please Make Note:  Workday schedule 
 

   The first is July 30th from 9am until 4 pm.   
 It will be at Bethel Church and we will  
 send an e-mail blast with directions and  
 need to bring items.  If you do not get  
 e-mail, please call either myself or Martha 

Eberhard for the info. 
 

             The second day is August 20th and will  
 involve a road trip (YEA!) to Rooster  
 Creek Quilt shop.  We will work from  
 10 am to 4 pm but the shop is open until  
 6 pm.  More info will be provided. 
 

Thank you again for your support of our guild.   
For questions or suggestions, contact either  

  

       Martha Eberhard, 573-356-0311 or  
 “Hank” Botts, 573-424-1190. 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEED-

ED TO HELP  

DURING THE QUILT  

SHOW!  

 

 

PLEASE SIGN UP AT A  

TABLE NEAREST YOU  

DURING THE  

AUGUST AND SEPTEMBER 

MEETINGS!!! 

Bettina Havig will be teaching Classic Eng-
lish Medallion Fr iday, Sept.23. We explore 
medallion quilts with an eye to 21st Century 
techniques. The units are constructed by cut-
ting only three size strips. The workshop es-
pecially looks at planning a medallion quilt 
including fitting the border sequences for a 
stunning result to put this classic style in your 
reach. This is a great way to learn basic bor-
ders even if you don’t make a full quilt. 
If you are interested please contact Bettina 
directly at 573-449-1602 or 
bettinaqc@socket.net 
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Quilt Show Entry Form – Quilting Through The Seasons 
Show Dates October 1-2, 2016 

 
In order to get the program, map insert, and lay-out done in a timely manner, and ac-
curately, our deadline this year is September10th (if mailed September 7th).  SO….. 
Start planning your  entr ies. You must be a paid member  to enter  a quilt or  
sponsor a quilt.  No quilt may be entered that has been in a BTQG show in the last 
five years, unless it was voted “Viewer’s Choice” in the previous show. 
 
Again this year we STRONGLY ENCOURAGE you to type your entry directly into 

the form on the internet. This will make it much easier to do the labels.  It also saves the guild money 
for printing costs.  For those who sincerely shudder and shake at the thought of using the internet, we 
will be happy to accept the hand-written forms. For anyone who is submitting entries by hand, you will 
also need to fill in your claim check, except the areas marked “to be assigned”.  If you do on-line, the 
computer will fill in the claim check for you.  It is quick and easy to do. 
 
TO DO ON-LINE REGISTRATION, you need to know the information from the registration form,  
especially width and height (IN INCHES). 
 
1. Go to the BTQG website (http://btqg.missouri.org)  and click on For Entry Forms Click Here. 

2. On the next page select Click here to enter your quilt online. 

3. Read the directions at the top, BUT basically you just click on each entry with your mouse and 

type. Be sure you pull down the arrow that says type of entry in order to choose Quilt, Friend-

ship, Wall hanging, Decorative, etc.   EASY. 

4. When finished, hit “Submit Quilt.” 

5. Double check your typing for accuracy. 

6. If okay, hit “submit my entry.”  If not, go back and make corrections. 

7. Print your claim check and label (all filled out for  you) before proceeding, 

8. Then either click on “Submit another quilt,” or hit the red X in the upper right hand corner to 

close windows. 

 
Note:  If you choose “wearable” OR “decorative,” identify the item by “decorative type,” so that we 
can make arrangements to exhibit it properly.  Then fill in approximate size.  If you made a quilt or oth-
er item in a BTQG sponsored class or in a class taught at a retreat, we would like to display those. 
 
If you do not want to use the online entry form to enter your quilt, forms will be available at the July 
and August meetings.  The form can also be printed from the BTQG website. 
 
I will be at the July, August and September  meetings to answer any questions.  If you already know 
and have finished some of your entries, please submit the forms early.  IF you have any questions, you 
can also call me at 573-424-1421 or email morrisw@missouri.edu . 
 
Willie Morris 



P.O. Box 542 
Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  

Fairview United Methodist Church 
3200 Chapel Hill Road 
Columbia, MO 65203 

 
BTQG is on the Web 

 

HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG 

 

Day Chapter Mee ng 
 

Monday August 1, 2016 
Mee ng and Program 

 at 1:00 PM 

Starlight Piecemaker’s 
Chapter Mee ng 

Thursday, August 4, 2016 
Doors open at 6:00 PM 

Program begins at 7:00 PM 

Member of Heartland Quilt Network                                                         

Don’t forget show and tell! 

Memorial Lighthouse  Trinidad, California 
                          by Patricia Bliss 

Nancy Antonio August 3 

Virginia Tinkle August 3 

Karon Huggler August 4 

Shirley Beckett August 5 

Connie Gresham  August 19 

Anna Mary Hughes August 20 

Alicia Parker August 22 

Kay Shoner August 23 

Bonita Lenger August 24 

Nancy Gentzsch August 25 

Carol Stoll August 26 

Kim Diamond August 30 



BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS’ GUILD 
2016-17 MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 
BTQG is only as strong as the commitment of its members. 

 

Renewal:  _____      New Member ____ 
 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Street:  _____________________________________________________-------_________________________ 
 

City/Zip:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Home Phone:  _____________________________         Cell Phone: ____________________________ 
 

Work Phone:  _____________________________          Birthday: _____________________________ 
 

Website:  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Email Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Chapter Meeting Preference:  Day____ Starlight (evening) _____ Both _____ 
 

One-Year Membership - $30.00:   Cash_____ Check No. _______ Made Payable to BTQG 
     (Mail check to BTQG, PO Box 542, Columbia MO 65205-0542) 
Monthly BTQG Quilt-A-Gram Newsletter:   Email _____      U.S. Mail _____ 

I am willing to make a program presentation/host a trunk show:  _____ 
 
I am willing to teach a class about:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
My suggestions for topics or speakers:  __________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am willing to chair a committee:  ______ 
 

I am willing to serve on the following committee/s: 
 

Service Projects  _____  Historian _____  Day Chapter Programming _____ 
 

Membership _____  Library _____   Starlight Chapter Programming _____  
  
Newsletter _____   Retreat _____  Quilt Show Committee _____ 
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